
Christmas Carol Concert 

Parents of children in KS2 are invited into school for a special Christmas 
Performance (music and singing)  on the morning of 20th December at 
9:30am.   We look forward to seeing you there.  

KS2 Visit to the Panto 

What a fantastic time KS1 had on Tuesday and Maple class on Wednesday 

when they visited the Pantomime at Simonside Community Centre.  

All of Key Stage 2 will be going next Friday (last Friday of the term)  and  I’m 

sure are really looking forward to it.  Children will return to school at 

approximately 3:30 so collection will be a little later that day.  

Merry Christmas from Broadwood  

Christmas Parties 

 Year 6’s Christmas Party is on the afternoon of Wednesday 19th 

December. 

 Year 3 and 4’s Christmas Party is on the afternoon of Monday 

17th December. 

 Year 2’s  and Year 5’s Christmas Party is on the afternoon of Tuesday 18th December. 

 Year 1, and Nursery and Reception Christmas Party is  on the afternoon of Thursday 20th 

December. 

Come and join the children for their Christmas Nativity  

 

 KS1 Christmas Nativity will be on Tuesday 18th December at 

9:30 am 

 Reception and Nursery Nativity will be on  Wednesday 19th 

December at 9:30am 

Parents and Carers are warmly invited. It would be lovely to see you there.  

Celebration Assemblies 

We look forward to seeing you at our end of term Celebration Assemblies; Early Years  and 

KS1 at 9.15 and KS2 at 10.15 on Friday 21st December. 


